
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 108/2024 

NORTH SHORE ROAD - FROM BARKERS HILL TO JENNINGS ROAD 

LANE CLOSURE 

FOR FENCING REPAIR WORKS 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 241H
, 2024, UNTIL THURSDAY, OCTOBER 241H

, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a lane closure on the 
Eastbound lane of North Shore Road from Barkers Hill to Jennings Road to accommodate fencing repair 
works. 

The lane closure will commence on Tuesday, September 24th
, 2024, until Thursday, October 24th

, 2024. 

Work will be undertaken from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. 

Motorists are advised to use caution and seek alternative routes. 

Traffic will be managed by the Ministry of Public Works Representatives through the use of cones. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologises for any 
inconvenience that may result. 

If you have any questions about the closure, please contact Ms. Tina Beer-Searle at 501-3044. 

� 
Dated this )o day of September 2024,

By Order _________________ _ 

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil) ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


